
POLICE CONDUCT OVERSIGHT COMMISSION 
 
 

          August 28, 2014 

Deputy Chief Glampe, 

The Policy and Procedure Committee of the Minneapolis Police Conduct Oversight Commission would 
like to formally request a status update on the development of the Standard Operating Procedures for 
the use of Body Cameras.   

The Commission was informed on June 10, 2014 that the MPD was in the process of finalizing the 
document and it would be provided to the commission for review and recommendations.  At the time of 
your presentation to the PCOC, you stated that the test period would begin on September 1st. As we 
reach that date, the SOP has not been forwarded for review. 

We request an updated timeline and available documentation for the following: 

• SOP Completion 
• Training Materials (use and procedures) 
• Testing Phase 
• Formal Policy Development 
• Full Program Rollout 

I want to reiterate that the Policy and Procedure Committee has no desire to cause any delays in the 
process or timeline, which is why we have asked to be involved from the earliest stages in order to 
address potential issues or recommendations immediately. 

Please provide the requested information as soon as possible to the Office of Police Conduct Review, 
who will in turn pass the information to me for review and discussion with the Policy and Procedure 
Committee. 

Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

/s 

Andrew Buss 
Chair, Policy and Procedure Committee 
Minneapolis Police Conduct Oversight Commission 

 

 


